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IMPORTANT NOTICE CONCERNING
ICOS XIX

The first circulars for ICOS XIX, the International Congress of
Onomastic Sciences, to be held in Aberdeen, Scot1an~, August 4-11,
1996, have been mailed to all known potential participants. If you
have not yet received a circular but are interested in attending or
participating in the Congress, you should write immediately to the
organizer

Professor W. F. H. Nicolaisen
Department of English - KingJs College

University of Aberdeen
Aberdeen AB9 2UB

Scotland U.K.
FAX: 011-44-224-272624

COLTHARP BffiLIOGRAPHY

The current Bibliography of the Lurline H. Coltharp Collection
of Onomastics is available from the compiler, Roberta Arney, at the
Onomastics Collection, University of Texas at EI Paso Library, EI
Paso, TX 79968. Telephone: 915-747-5643. Be sure to tell them that
Lurline sent you!


